
From: Ed Castle <edrcastle@me.com>
To: Chris Johnsonchris@kwru.com

Greg Wrightgreg@kwru.com
Date: 3/23/2018 1:25:29 PM

Subject: New Generator Layout

Is this what you had in mind?  I think we could shorten the access walkway
on the right side where the ladder is shown.  Make it match the one on the
chemical slab side.

There will be a little bit of the old foundation sticking out on that one
correr, but if I slide the new foundation to the east so the narrow part
lines up with the old slab, we will have more of a pinch point along the
fence.

Let me know if you want this changed or if it is OK.

Edward R. Castle, PE
Weiler Engineering Corporation
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